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March 28, 2024 
To Our Valued Oil Well Cement Customers: 
 

We thank you for your ongoing support and especially thank you for your business. Our pledge 
is to be a leader in environmental and social responsibility, innovation, and product availability.  
 
For your planning purposes, our product prices will increase as follows:  
 
 

Effective Date Product Type Price Increase 

July 1, 2024 

Bulk Cement, Fly Ash & 
all Specialty Products 

$15.00 per short ton 

Any Packaged products 
$0.70 per small bag      
or 
$15.00 per bulk bag 

 

 
GCC will continue to provide notice and immediately pass along any freight rate increases we 
receive from carriers. 
 

We strive to work together with you to provide resilient materials and innovative solutions in 
order to build a better future together. Please refer any questions to your local Market 
Manager. Thank you again for choosing GCC. 
 

 
 
Best Regards,  
 

 

  

Jody Funk 

Regional Sales Manager 
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